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Deputy Secretary General discussed measures of transferring the officers, materials and

equipments from the current parliament to temporary offices.

On Monday 12 February 2018, 10.00 a.m., Office of New Parliament Construction Site
with Components, Thaharn Rd., Kiak Kai, Bangkok, Mr. Khunnawut Tantakul, Deputy Secretary
General of the House of Representatives, as chairman of Sub - Committee on Transferring
the Officers, Materials and Equipments from the Current Parliament Building to Temporary
Offices, attended a briefing on construction progress. In this regard, he also inspected new
parliament corstruction site in order to ensure that the preparation and. plan of site transfer

would be fine.
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